
   Greetings from Tiger-Consulting Asia  

   

 

   Tiger-Consulting Newsletter – August/September 2016  

   September 15, 2016  

   

Dear Loyal Clients and Partners – In July and August, our focus was on the formalization and 
introduction of a few key service offerings to meet your strategic growth needs such as our recent 
expansion into Madagascar, Pakistan, Bahrain, Bangladesh, Kuwait and Sri Lanka as well as, 
keeping you up-to-date on HR news in Southeast Asia and the Middle East. Appreciate any 
comments and interests that you’d like to see offered as a service or covered in our monthly 
newsletter. Thanks as always for your business. Warm Regards – Neil Satterwhite, Founder and 
CEO  

   
Check Out Our latest blogs, “China’s VAT Reform” and “Minimum Wages in Vietnam 
and Cambodia”:  

   
Keep up with the HR world in Southeast Asia, including China’s VAT Reform implementation and 
new minimum wages in the region. Learn more  

   

Thanks to all of our loyal clients, for helping us to grow our company as we have helped to grow 
yours. If you're a Tiger-Consulting client, and want to share your logo and link (or a testimonial), 
please send it over to sales@tiger-consulting.net  

   Let’s Keep in Touch:  

   
Please follow us where you find it most convenient:  
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